
Protecting Your Account 

Target recently announced unauthorized access to Target payment card data. Your name, credit or debit 

card number, the card’s expiration date and CVV(the three-digit security code) may have been 

compromised if you used your card(s) at a Target store in the US from November 27th -  December 15th, 

2013. 

Corner Stone Credit Union is taking this breach of information very seriously and will take the necessary 

steps to protect you, our members. We understand these measures may cause an inconvenience, 

especially during the holiday season. However, our member’s protection and security of their financial 

information and money is our number one priority.  

If you used your Corner Stone Credit Union debit card (as a credit or debit) or credit card at Target 

between the days mentioned above, you must contact the Credit Union immediately. In order to protect 

your account against fraudulent charges, your card will be shut down and a new one will be ordered. 

The cost for a new card is $7.00. If you would like your card overnighted, there is an additional charge 

(from FedEx) of roughly $25.00-$35.00 (each for card & PIN), which is passed on to our members. 

Please closely monitor your account via Corner Stone Credit Union’s online & mobile banking. 

Review the Target Customer Message for additional information and on ways to protect your 

information and your identity. Corner Stone Credit Union also has links on the website to the three 

nationwide credit reporting agencies.  

Corner Stone Credit Union Contact Information: 

Lancaster Office Phone:  972-218-9266 

I-35 Office Phone:  214-630-9166 

I-30 Office Phone:  214-887-8000 

Email:  mbrservice@cornerstonecreditunionnet 

website:  www.cornerstonecreditunion.net 


